
The mission of the Oak Grove Parent Organization for North Campus (OGPO-N) is to
create a beautiful, welcoming, and supportive environment for all members of the North
Campus community. Through the shared values of service and leadership, OGPO-N
provides opportunities for parents and volunteers to actively contribute to the Grover
community. These initiatives are made possible through generous parent and family
donations and volunteer time.

During the 2024–2025 school year, OGPO-N helped strengthen our campus by showing
heartfelt appreciation to teachers and staff, enhancing the school grounds for special
events, and enriching the student experience with meaningful and memorable moments.

How to get involved: 
Donate! At the start of the school year, we are kindly requesting monetary donations
to help fund OGPO-N activities for the entire year. Your contribution will directly
support a wide range of events and programs like those listed below.
Join Us! 2025-2026 Calendar: 2nd Monday of the month 8:30am North Campus
Follow us! 

Facebook: OGPO-North Campus
Website: Oak Grove Parent Organization - Oak Grove Lutheran School

Highlights from this past year included initiatives such as:
Teacher and Staff Support: Weekly Grover Goodies, Conference Meals, Valentines
Day Goodies, Back to School Gifts for Teachers, Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week
Gifts
Community Building: December Holiday Decorating, Grover Clothing Shop
Fundraiser, Middle School Holiday Event Day, Middle School Last Day Celebration,
Middle School Graduation

Ways to Donate: 
Venmo our OGPO-N Chair Danielle Paulus @dpaulus1 
Mail check to: Oak Grove Lutheran School

         124 N Terrace N, Fargo, ND 58102 ATTN: OGPO North

Donate

Grover Goodies
Sign Up

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2159135734562809/
https://www.oakgrovelutheran.com/oak-grove-parent-organization/

